TAMIL NADU ELECTRICITY CONSUMERS' ASSOCIATION

Regd. No. 181-8524/1998 – CIN.No. U37102TZ1998GAP008524 1st Floor, SIEMA Building, 8/4, Race Course, Coimbatore - 641 018 Phone: (0422) 4351400 E-mail: teca@tecaonline.in Web:www.tecaonline.in

TECA: 2018/2019/SR/64 December 5, 2018

CIRCULAR

Tο

All Members.

Dear Sir:

Subject: Appeal for a contribution for solar power panel for Gandhi Memorial Museum located at Madurai

The year 2018-19 is the 150th birth anniversary year of the father of the Nation, Mahatma Gandhi. The year is being celebrated in various ways throughout India.

The Executive Committee of TECA, in its meeting on 27-11-2018 discussed how TECA can celebrate the occasion and finally decided to donate a solar power panel to the Gandhi Memorial Museum, Madurai. The Committee felt that, the solar power panel would be the most appropriate donation that TECA can make as the conservation of electric energy and promotion of renewable energy are among the objectives of TECA. Further Mahatma Gandhi was a great conservationist and would have very much appreciated an equipment which saves fossil fuel and prevents pollution.

For the kind information of the reader, a note on the Gandhi Memorial Museum is enclosed herewith.

Though the power requirement of the Museum is about 25KW, the Committee decided to donate only a 10 KW panel costing about Rs 6 lakhs. The Committee also felt that all members of TECA should participate in this installation in view of its great significance.

A note on Gandhi Memorial Museum is enclosed.

Hence interested members may kindly contribute Rs 2000 for the installation of the above said solar power panel at Gandhi Memorial Museum, Madurai.

Please send us your DD / Cheque in favor of **Tamil Nadu Electricity Consumers Association.** Alternately, you may remit amount by RTGS / NEFT to our Account

No.04912000001649, Bank Name: Kotak Mahindra Bank: SKANDA Square, 727 Avinashi Road, Coimbatore -641018. IFS Code: KKBK0000491, Account Type: Current Account and send us the payment details by email

Please send your payment to TECA before December 31st., 2018. If you wish to make a larger contribution you are most welcome; it will enable the installation of a higher power panel.

Thanking you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely

N. PRADEEP SECRETARY